September 22, 2023
Good evening Georgian Forest Families,

This is Dr. Ennis calling you from #theForest: Where Learners Grow! This weekly message will
be provided in English and Spanish.

The 5 things I’d like to share with you are: Merienda Principal’s Coffee, Free ESOL and English
Conversation Classes, Hispanic Heritage Month, Georgian Forest Volunteers, and Important
dates.

1. Merienda Principal’s Coffee - Friday September 29 at 9:30am

All Georgian Forest parents and guardians are invited to our monthly
Merienda Principal’s Coffee. This event will take place in our school’s cafeteria.

Transportation will be provided to/from Peppertree Leasing Office every
Merienda. Come & Join us!

We will share some information about the significance of Georgian Forest
being a Title I and a Community School.

You will also have the opportunity to visit your child’s classroom and observe
them as they engage in learning activities.

Please see attached flyer for more information.

2. Free ESOL and English Conversation Classes

Virtual English conversation classes and ESOL classes provided by Sheppard
Pratt beginning September 26.

To sign up, please contact Cindy Newland at
Cindy.Newland@SheppardPratt.org.

Please see attached flyer for more information.

3. Hispanic Heritage Month: September 15th - October 15th

- As part of our school's celebration, we invite you to send us a family photo or a
short 30-40 second video that shows your Hispanic and Latinx heritage. It can be
a photo of your family dressed in your native attire, or your family doing an
activity that teaches us about your heritage.



Please email your photos or 30-second video to
jocelyn y rivera@mcpsmd.org. We will share them across our school community
and our website.

4. Volunteers Help Beautify Georgian Forest

Thank you to our parents, Community School volunteers, and Habitat for
Humanity for their help beautifying our Community Garden with new mulch!

Click the link for our highlight in MCPS Things to Know

3. Please add the following items to your calendar:
September 25th: Non-Instructional Day - NO school for students and teachers
September 29th: Merienda Coftee at 9:30am - Transportation Provided
October 5th: 4th Grade Field Trip to Skate Zone

October 6th: Bus Stop Visit - 1st Grade Team at 9am

Have a wonderful weekend!


https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fww2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org%2Fdepartments%2Fpublicinfo%2Fcommunity%2Fschool-year-2023-2024%2FCommunity-Update-20230921.html&data=05%7C01%7CRhonda_M_Haley%40mcpsmd.org%7C3e2e585196ca403dd68f08dbbb96b1e6%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638310029392915959%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vwfp4C2OTcyoAUc9%2BA38BmBTdjsb5JqhCmmmhsIKyYg%3D&reserved=0

